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25th October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Forest School – Cherry and Lime class starting 8th November 2024 

 

Children will have Forest School after half term, which is a very exciting time for them.  Our 

Forest School sessions takes place within the woodland area towards the rear of the school 

field and is run for all classes throughout the school year.  Forest Schools provide all 

children within the school the opportunity to experience outdoor learning within a familiar 

location.  It encourages children to take control of their own learning through small 

achievable tasks.  

 

Your child will be taking part in Forest Schools from Friday 8th November 2024: 

 

 

Cherry & Lime 

• 08/11/24 

• 15/11/24 

• 22/11/24 

• 29/11/24 

• 06/12/24 

• 13/12/24 

 

 

On these dates, we ask that children in  Lime and Cherry class come to school in home 

clothes for messy play in forest school clothes  (please see list below) -  children should 

already have wellies in school.  Please bring their school uniform in a named bag to change 

into after their session. 
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Winter Summer 

• Woolly hat (not all in one hat/scarf) 

• Gloves 

• Long sleeved t-shirt 

• Hoody/jumper/fleece 

• Long trousers 

• Spare socks 

• Wellies 

• Waterproof coat 

• Plastic bag for dirty clothes 

• Waterproof over-trousers (provided 

by school) 

• Sun hat 

• T-shirt 

• Long trousers 

• Spare socks 

• Sturdy footwear 

• Sun cream 

• Waterproof coat 

• Plastic bag for dirty clothes 

• Waterproof over-trousers (provided 

by school) 

 

 

If you have any questions please contact the school office. 

 

Kind regards 
Ms E Levan     Mrs Hamilton   Mrs Boswell 
Forest School Subject Leader  Lime class Teacher  Cherry class Teacher 

 


